
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BEACH PROJECT TOWN HALL 

  

The Captiva Erosion Prevention District is hosting a virtual 

town hall to openly discuss the upcoming beach 

nourishment project to hear and respond to any 

stakeholder questions, comments, or concerns on Thursday, 

August 12th, 2021 at 1 p.m. 

 

CEPD Staff, Contractors, and Engineers will be present at the 

meeting to take questions.  To attend the meeting, please 

see the following zoom meeting information: 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82882267996  

Meeting ID:  828 8226 7996 

Phone:  +1 646 558 8656 

Please note:  Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from CEPD Employees and officials 

regarding CEPD business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be 

subject to public disclosure. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in 

response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in  writing. 
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